
Six NXT Names Coming To The
Main Roster
They did promise something fresh and this is indeed fresh…..if
you ignore the one who was already announced and the one
already on the main roster. This week it was announced that
the following names are coming to the main roster.  No word on
which shows they’ll be on or when they’re coming up.

 

EC3 – He was ready the day he signed with the company and
there was little reason to put him in NXT in the first place.

Heavy Machinery – They’re a fun team and if they’re pushed
right, they’ll be fine.  I’m worried that Vince will hear the
Steaks And Weights thing and think that’s all they are instead
of the fun team that they can be.

Lars Sullivan – We knew this one already but it’s still the
right move.  After losing down in NXT, there’s no reason to
keep him down there any longer.  Makes perfect sense and he
can be a monster on the main roster.

Nikki Cross – She already appeared on Smackdown once so this
isn’t the biggest surprise either.  The insanity stuff can
help a lot in the right doses, at least until Nikki Bella
decides she needs a name change to not affect the Bella Brand.

Lacey Evans – This one is the most likely to fail, but Evans
isn’t going to the top of the NXT women’s division anytime
soon so they might as well put her on the main roster where
they  have  more  time  for  her.   Until  she’s  forgotten  and
squashed on a regular basis that is.

 

Overall, not a bad collection but it feels a bit like the NXT

https://kbwrestlingreviews.com/2018/12/17/six-nxt-names-coming-to-the-main-roster/
https://kbwrestlingreviews.com/2018/12/17/six-nxt-names-coming-to-the-main-roster/


spring cleaning instead of anyone who flat out belongs on the
main roster.


